
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  June 9, 2019 

 
PRE REGISTRATION:  Just a reminder to St. Rose parents of high school age 
students to pre-register your students for the FFY (High School Religious Ed 
Program) at this time.  Extra forms can be found in the back of church or contact  
Mary at the parish office. 
 
SAINT ROSE CEMETERY:  Just a reminder, all flowers and articles from Memorial Day  
(not in holders located on the monuments) need to be removed for the cemetery 
mowing crew as soon as possible. 
 
NEEDED:  Someone to pray the rosary prior to Mass on Saturday nights at St. Rose of 
Lima, Crofton.  Please contact Laverta Mauch if interested. 

 
SPECIAL INSURANCE COLLECTION - (St. Rose only):  Will be taken up on Sunday, 
June 9th for St. Rose Property and Workman’s Comp Insurance.  The bill for the              
2018 / 2019 fiscal year was $12,460.00.  Please be generous. 
 

NOTICE:   There will be no weekday Masses at St. Rose, Crofton during the Month of 
June.  However, St. Rose will have Communion Services on Wednesday, Thursday, 
and Friday AND Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on Wednesdays.  Check the 
weekly bulletin for times. 
 

There will be no Masses celebrated at St. Andrew’s, Bloomfield during the month of 
June. 
 
TOTUS TUUS is scheduled from Sunday, July 21 to Friday, July 26, 2019.  A program 
Sunday-Thursday from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for high school and junior high youth.   
A grade school program (grades 1-6) that runs Monday-Friday from 9:00 a.m. to       
2:30 p.m.  Return Enrollment form and Medical Release form to the Saint Rose 
business office.  Extra forms are located in the back of SA / SR churches. We will  
need volunteer help during this week. Contact Mary at the church office (402) 388-4814. 

 
FAREWELL - BRUNCH:  The members of St. Andrew will be hosting a brunch after 
10:30 AM Mass on Sunday, June 9th in the parish hall in honor of Fr. Tim Podraza who 
will be leaving our parish on June 30th.  Plan to join us and thank Fr. Tim for all he has 
done for St. Andrew’s parish and wish him well. 
 



 
 
FAREWELL - COFFEE & ROLLS:  Join St. Rose members for coffee and rolls after   
8:30 AM Mass on Sunday, June 23 in the parish hall  in honor of  Fr. Tim Podraza    
who will be leaving our parish on June 30th.  See you there!! 
 
 

NEW ASSIGNMENTS:   
Father Jim Keiter is the new Pastor for Saint Rose of Lima, Crofton;  All Saints Parish  
and  Holy Family Parish.  Father (Andy) Du Phan is the new Associate Pastor working 
along with Father Keiter.  New assignments begin Monday, July 1, 2019. 
 
Father Kizito Okhuoya  is the new pastor for Saint Wenceslaus, Verdigre;  Saint 
William, Niobrara;  and Saint Andrew, Bloomfield.  New assignments begin Monday, 
July 1, 2019. 
 

 

REFLECTION – FEAST OF PENTECOST:     When the disciples received 

the Holy Spirit, they were able to proclaim God’s word in a way that 

everyone could understand, no matter their culture, their country, or 

their language. When early Christians received the Holy Spirit, they 

were able to serve the body of Christ, the church, with unique 

spiritual gifts.  

 

Since we have received the Holy Spirit and continue to be filled with 

the Holy Spirit, let us ponder how we can use our gifts to the benefit 

of others. 

 

 
 

 


